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I write to confirm the support of Boat of Garten and Vicinity Community Council for this 

project. 

 

Some months ago we had a presentation from SSEN about these proposals and expressed 

our support in writing for them at the time. There is no doubt that there will be enormous 

benefits to the Cairngorms National Park area for the cabling to go underground and for the 

current towers to be removed from Docharn through to Boat of Garten and Nethybridge. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Fielding 

Chair 

Boat of Garten and Vicinity Community Council 

 


